

Indiam Creek News

MARCH 1990

On Saturday, April 7th, the task of planting of 7,000 seedlings - 6,000 hardwood trees and 1,000 pines will begin in the common area. As a part of Project Concern, 30 - 40 I.S.U. students will hand plant as many trees as possible on that Saturday free of charge. The remainder of the trees not planted that day will be planted the following week by a contracted machine planter of which the state will share the cost of planting. Common areas to be planted with these seedlings are the areas cleaned up last fall near the water tower and before the bridge. I.S.U. faculty will assist that day but a few residents may need to oversee the operation.

Plan now to attend the Annual Homeowners Meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 15th at 7:00 P.M. at the Towarda Community Building. The following topics will be discussed:

- * Neighborhood Watch Program Guest Sheriff Steve Brienen
- * Feasibility of a second well * Back-up Generator for well
- * Footbridge & Use of Common Area
- * Cost & Use of Mower
- * Social Events

These are all important issues which could become quite costly. Your attendance is necessary at this meeting to adequately resolve these issues of concern to all residents and lotowners.

A vote will be taken to elect two board positions - Treasurer and Homeowners Chairman. The Board would like to have nominations for these positions prior to the meeting. Call Larry Meyer if you would like to volunteer or nominate someone.

If you know anyone interested in moving to Indian Creek, please give me a call at 728-2990 and I'll provide them with current market information.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR BRADY REALTY & ASSOCIATES/BETTER HOMES AND GARDENS